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June 19, 1998

I
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Charles A. Milbrandt, FACHE
Director-
Department of Veterans Affairs Medical Center
One Veterans Drive
Minneapolis, MN 55417

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED MAY 8,1998

Dear Mr. Milbrandt:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated June 2,1998, in response to our letter dated
May 8,1998, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and have no further
questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

/s/ C. D. Pederson

Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-02205
License No. 22-01859-01
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June 2,1998

in Reply Refor To:
. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

A'ITN: Docmnent Control Desk
.

Washington D.C. 20555

DearSir:

This is a reply to a Notice of Violation of License 22-01859-01.

The pre ? room is centrally located in the Nuclear Medicine Service and is subject to a high level
of activ ty and awareness by Nuclear Medicine staff durmg business hours. As of June 1,1998,
new security procedures were implemented with regards to this room. When the Nuclear
Medicine Technolog,ist assigned to the room is on break, at lunch, or not on duty, any radioactive,.

material present in the room is secured underlock and key.

This corrective action should bring our facility into compliance. If you have any questions,
please contact us.

!

Sincerely,

1CHARLES A. MILBRANDT, FACHE

Enclosure

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351
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